
 

 

 

9th December 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Carers 
 
 
Re: End of Autumn Term and Start of Spring Term   
 
Rosedale College staff and students have had an incredibly productive and enriching term. Post 16 students 
have completed their trial examinations and worked diligently to complete UCAS and apprenticeship 
applications. Year 11 completed their trial examinations and are in the process of making their Post 16 option 
choices, following a very successful Options Evening. We have continued our legacy of sporting excellence with 
some fantastic results, and students have benefitted from a variety of both external trips and on site workshops. 
Pease don’t forget to check our weekly newsletter for our write ups and photographs - 
http://www.rosedalecollege.uk/95/newsletters 
 
On Friday 16th December 2022 we will operate our usual end of term dismissal arrangements; students will be 
expected to arrive at College at the normal time but will be dismissed in year groups, at the following, 
approximate times: 
 

Year 7 12:00pm 
Year 8 12:00pm 
Year 9  12:10pm 
Year 10 12:10pm 
Year 11 12:12pm 
Post 16 12:10pm 

 
Should any of the above arrangements be a concern for you, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Form 
Tutor via the College Reception.  
 
Tuesday 3rd and Wednesday 4th January 2023 will be staff training days and the Spring Term, for all students, 
will commence on Thursday 5th January 2023.  
 
Academic Review appointments are currently being organised for students in KS4C, KS4R also Key stage 3 
and Post 16, separate communication to confirm these appointments will be sent out in due course.  
 
Once again, thank you to you all for your continued support; it is very much appreciated. We look forward to 
welcoming everyone back refreshed and ready for the term ahead in January; I hope that you all have a 
wonderfully relaxing Christmas break, and wish you all a Happy New Year. 
 
 
Yours faithfully,   

 
 
 
Ms B Visser    Mrs M Littlefair 
Vice Principal    Vice Principal     
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